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============================================================ 

 

Dear relation, 

  

We would like to inform you about the announced punctuality actions that will take place next 

weekend at various terminals in Rotterdam. Due to planned actions regarding early retirement, 

the terminals will temporarily stop work on Saturday evening, from 22:00 hrs. until 02:00 hrs. 

(Sept. 7) and the coming 2 weeks randomly. 

  

These actions have now been confirmed by Rotterdam World Gateway (RWG) and announced 

by Hutchison Ports ECT (DDE, DDN and EMX), HPD2, and APM MV2, meaning all deep sea 

terminals in Rotterdam are involved. Although the work stoppage will last several hours, we 

expect the actual impact to last much longer, resulting in significant disruptions. 

  

We would like to inform you that these actions may affect our service levels. We are making 

every effort to minimize disruptions and will keep you informed of any further developments in 

a timely manner.  

   

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. 

  

* Regarding demurrage and detention and other related costs, we would like to point out that 

the responsibility for monitoring whether a container is at risk of incurring demurrage or 

detention costs (including all related costs) lies with the booking party. 

 

   


